
24th July 2017
Ref:  DSG(2017)C026

Dr Paul Dale
SEPA

Please respond to:

June Love
DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com
Traill House
7 Olrig Street
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel:      01847 890886
Fax:     01847 893459
Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear Paul

At the Dounreay Stakeholder Site Restoration sub group meeting held last week we
were informed that you would be taking over responsibility as Head of Radioactive
Substances Unit from Jim Gemmill.

We are writing to congratulate you on your new role and look forward to working with
you in the future.

We would also like to place on record our thanks for your continued support to DSG in
relation to the particles clean-up project and your attendance at our meetings to
provide updates on this subject.

We wish you well in your new post and look forward to meeting with you sometime in
the future.

Yours sincerely

Sent electronically without signature

Roger Saxon
DSG Chairman


